August 17, 1954 Letter, to General Maxwell D. Taylor

Citation:

"Letter, to General Maxwell D. Taylor", August 17, 1954, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-065, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122739

Summary:

Request that the Bando Hotel be permitted to accept Military Payment Certificates.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

August 17, 1954

Dear General Taylor:

I have written a letter to General Hull to ask if arrangements can be made to permit the Bando Hotel to accept and exchange Military Payment Certificates. A copy of the letter is enclosed for your information and if you think the matter should be referred to General Hull I will appreciate your transmitting the signed original to him.

Very sincerely yours,

General Maxwell D. Taylor, USA The Army Commander Eighth United States Army Yong Sam

Enclosure